
STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION tit

J^rytyiA

February 14, 1989

Mr. Michael P. Nosenzo

Textron Lycoming
550 Main St.

Stratford, CT 06497

Re: Disposal of approximately 500 cubic yards of contaminated soil
(lagoon closure project) from Textron Lycoming, Stratford.

Dear Mr. Nosenzo:

The Solid Waste Management Unit has determined that the above ^
referenced material is suitable for disposal at the Torrington^.^X";)-"
solid waste disposal area, subject to the following conditi^n^y-^

;  } V

1.

2.

it may be used as cover material at the landfill,

i'-'J Cl;,.
material should not contain any free draining liquids

This determination is based on the review of analytical results of'-
soil samples submitted to our office by Textron Lycoming,
Stratford.

Permission to dispose of this material must also be obtained from
the landfill operator.

Please contact David McKeegan at 566-584? if you have any
questions.

Very truly yours,

Charles Kurker

Director

Solid Waste Management Unit

CK/dkm

cc: Michael Botticello, TLAI
Matt Dominy, Torrington DPW

Phone:

165 Capitol Avenue • Hanford, Connecticut 06106
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